
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
12 July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Governing Body of Ken Stimpson Community School are pleased to advise that following a 
recruitment process, Damien Whales, (Vice Principal and recently, Acting Principal), has been 
appointed permanent Principal of Ken Stimpson Community School with effect from 1 September 
2023.  We wish Damien many congratulations on this appointment which is very well deserved. 
  
The school continues to work closely with the Four Cs Multi-Academy Trust with the aim of full 
academisation very soon and the Trust leadership will provide support to Damien and his team going 
forwards. 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr T French 
Chair of Governors 
And on behalf of the Governing Body 
 


